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JANUARY 

Mon 28th 

Class 3 Heart of England 

Forest 

Tues 29th 

Class 2 Heart of England 

Forest 

Wed 30th 

Class 4 Heart of England 

Forest 

FEBRUARY 

Monday 4th 

Pantomime Day 

Thurs 7th 

Reception & Y6 height & 

weight check 

Fri 8th 

PTA Disco 

Sat 9th 11am 

X country Stratford Rec 

Tues 12th 5 - 8pm 

Parents Evening 

Thurs 14th 5 - 8pm 

Parents Evening 

Mon 18th - Fri 22nd  

HALF TERM 

 

 

Class 2 will be sharing 

their learning in           

Celebration Assembly on 

Friday 1st February at 

2.45pm 
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Heart of England Forest 
Next week the children in Classes 2, 3 and 4 will be visiting the Heart of 
England Forest at Middle Spernal - 28/1 Class 3, 29/1 Class 2 and 30/1 
Class 4. The children will need to bring packed lunches and come 
dressed in their forest school clothes. Please make sure that the children 
have plenty of warm layers as they will be spending the day outdoors.  
 

Daily Mile Track 
 
The daily mile track has now been completed and we are very much 
looking forward to having an official opening next week. Children in all 
classes will now be able to complete their daily miles by running 
around the field throughout the year.  
          

 
Pantomime Day 
Monday 4th February is pantomime day – this year we will be   
enjoying a performance of Beauty and the Beast. We are looking 
forward to seeing everyone in their pantomime fancy dress.     
Children should come to school dressed in their costumes. 
Please make sure that the children have appropriate footwear 
and warm layers for outdoor play at break times.  A reminder that there will be no 
hot dinners on Monday 4/2/19; all children will need to bring a packed lunch. 
 
Sporting Stars 
Cross Country Report by Ella 

On Saturday 19th January, 16 children from Temple 
Grafton participated in a cross country competition at 
Stratford Recreation Ground. 

Despite the rain and cold conditions, 5 of our              
representatives managed to achieve a top 6 place which earnt them a South          
Warwickshire certificate, with a  further 7 representatives improving on their last      
performances. 

We are extremely proud of everyone that took part and would like to give a special 
mention to Milly and Kaian who despite being too unwell to participate still came and 
supported the team. 

Thank you also to all the parents who showed their support and to Mr Strangwood 
and Mrs Gray. 

We hope to see you all again at the next race on Saturday February 9th at Stratford 
Recreation Ground. 

 

Lunch Menus 
Lunch menus were emailed out on 
Wednesday. These are due back 
in by next Thursday, 31st, please. 
Please let Miss Britt know if you 
would like a paper copy. 
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Star of The Week    

Emily Hatcher             Class 1 

Penny Baylis             Class 2  

Jude Byrne            Class 3 

Hugo Oxby            Class 4 


